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Brackett High School 

Date: 12-09-2013 
 

Enrollment: Brackett High School 

9
th
  Grade 62      +2    

10
th
 Grade 49      -3     

11
th
 Grade 45      +1 

12
th
 Grade 54      -2      

Total HS 210     -1   

 

 

Enrollment: DAEP 

9
th
  Grade        

10
th
 Grade  

11
th
 Grade 1 +1 

12
th
 Grade  

Total DAEP 1 

 

Total HS Enrollment- 211   -1       

___________________________________________________________ 

 

Discipline Report: From 11-1-2013 To 11-29-2013  

Total number of discipline referrals  

General misbehavior (talking, 

swearing, tardy etc.) 

 

Skipping  

Fighting  

Possession of tobacco  

Public display of affection  

Off campus violation  

Transportation violation  

Possession of alcohol/drugs  

Bullying  

 

 
Staff Development (November 1, 2013 to November 29, 2013) 

 

Misty Rose – SWTJC College Day 

w/Mrs. Stone 

11/19/2013 

Louisa Stone – CTE Director’s 

Meeting - Sabinal, Texas 

11/20/2013 

Louisa Stone – SWTJC College Day 

w/Ms. Rose  

11/19/2013 

David Edwards – Swine Validation 11/21/13 

Louisa Stone – TCA Conference – 

San Antonio, Tx  

11/21/2013-11/22/2013 

  



  

  

 

Principal’s General Narrative: 

 

 

    The month of November has been a busy one for Brackett ISD students and one in 

which we are extremely proud of our students. Volleyball won their first play-off game 

against a state ranked Leakey team that had beaten our girls earlier in the season. Our 

Varsity Cross Country Boys placed 9
th

 overall in the region, while our Varsity Girls 

placed 2
nd

 overall in the region, qualifying them to the State competition in Round Rock.  

Our Varsity boys made it two rounds deep into the play-offs losing a hard fought battle to 

state ranked Ganado. The UIL re-alignment numbers were posted Monday, December 2, 

and Brackett ISD landed in 2A- Division I, which was good news for the district.  This 

should leave us right among the teams and the division size that Brackett resides in now. 

The 2A status is only because all 1A teams are now six-man districts. I believe this was 

great news for our district. EOC retesting has been in full swing this week and we will be 

looking for good results from those students. The Medieval Fair was held in the Cub gym 

due to adverse weather but was a huge success. Congratulations to Mrs. Schwandner and 

her students on this great event. UIL academics as well as basketball are now in full 

swing so we look forward to student success in all of those great activities.  

                                                                                                   Kevin W. Newsom 

 

 

 

 


